
Weekly ward surgeries return this week
#dundeewestend

With the start of the new school year, our surgeries return this coming week.

Fraser’s weekly ward surgeries commence on Tuesday 16th August and take place
during school term time. They are as follows :

Tuesdays at 5pm prompt – Blackness Library

Tuesdays at 5.45pm prompt – Ancrum Road Primary School

Michael’s weekly ward surgeries commence on Thursday 18th August and take
place during school term time. They are as follows :

Thursdays at 5.45pm prompt – West End Campus (come to reception area of St
Joseph’s RC and Victoria Park Primary Schools)

Thursdays at 6.30pm prompt – Harris Academy reception area

All welcome – no appointment necessary.
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